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Fort Bragg CA 95437
707.5551234

To my Dear Patients and Friends, 
 
After 38 amazing years of practicing dentistry in Fort Bragg, it has come time for me to retire. It is extremely bittersweet for me as I have loved my job as well as my patients, however, I am looking forward to spending more time with family and pursuing new adventures! It has been my singular honor to be your dentist and as the saying goes, “all good things come to an end”. But I have exciting news!
 
Dr. Will Smith and his wife Dr. Sara Smith will now be taking over as the owners of the practice. Dr. Will Smith has worked alongside of me for over a year and a half and has demonstrated superior abilities as a diagnostician and clinician. Dr. Sara Smith has been with us since August and is extremely talented as well. Both are highly qualified graduates Life Chiropractic College West, and our community is fortunate to have 2 young professionals who want to make their life here in Fort Bragg.
 
They are excited about their new residence and bring a revived enthusiasm to our medical community. They have my absolute trust and are extremely competent as clinicians. Their moral standards are impeccable. 
 
This transition has already begun and will be official starting January 1, 2025. Also, they are still accepting new patients, and my wife and I plan on becoming two of them. 
 
In closing, I want to emphasize my gratitude and appreciation for 37 years of patronage and friendship. My new successors are amazing and you will love them!
 
With appreciation and gratitude, 
 
Your Name DC
